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Ashley Quick

From: Office of Commissioner Brown
Sent: Wednesday, April 13, 2016 1:25 PM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: FW: Petition for Modification of Territorial Order docket number 160049

Please place the following in Docket Correspondence, Consumers and their Representatives, in Docket No. 160049-EU. 
 
Thank you. 
Joann 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Bruce Gillespie [mailto:bagillespie4@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, April 13, 2016 11:45 AM 
To: Office of Commissioner Brown 
Cc: Records Clerk 
Subject: Petition for Modification of Territorial Order docket number 160049 
 
As a resident of Indian River Shores, we strongly support the application of the Town regarding our relationship with City 
of Vero Beach Utilities.  Please keep us informed as the proceedings move forward.  In addition to my email above, our 
address is 750 Beach Road, unit 202,  Indian River Shores, FL 32963 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Bruce A. and Gale S. Gillespie 
Sent from my iPad 
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